
 

 

We Merged! 

April 1, 2023 
 
Our combined firm, DCG/Watershed, will continue to provide our full range of existing services 
including civil, structural, and marine engineering; landscape architecture; natural resource 
assessment; environmental and land use planning; and arborist services in both the public and private 
realms. DCG/Watershed is committed to thoughtful and creative solutions with responsible 
environmental stewardship at the forefront and is looking forward to a continued meaningful impact in 
the communities we live and work in. 
 
DCG/Watershed will maintain headquarters in Seattle, with offices in Kirkland, Mount Vernon, Freeland, 
and Spokane. We will continue to provide services across the Pacific Northwest and beyond! 
 
We are excited to work together as we continue to build upon our history of excellence. Thank you for 
your continued support and collaboration! 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://dcgwatershed.com/  
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